
 

 

 

13th January 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers of Key Workers, 

A few reminders in light of increasing numbers of infections and concerns for safety 

on our site. 

You must wear a mask/face covering on site unless you have an exemption (I should 

be aware if this is the case) 

School starts for everyone at 8.45am – please be on time. 

You must leave the site swiftly and I ask you to not walk off site in groups chatting to 

each other. We must obey the current restrictions which are to not engage with 

others that are not in our household. I know it appears a little confusing as the 

children are at school together but for the safety of all on this site ( pupils, staff and 

yourselves) then you must leave the site in a socially distanced manner from others.  

Once again, to reiterate, if you do not need to use the childcare on any day as you 

are at home (or your circumstances for work change)  then your child should be at 

home with you. It is clearly the safest place for your child at this current time. 

If you, or any of your family members have symptoms then you must follow the 

usual protocols which is to inform school, get a test and then let us know as soon as 

you receive the result.  

Many thanks for your support. 

With prayers, 

Sarah Yates 

Head Teacher  

 


